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Dear Colleagues, 

This is the second announcement for the SPARC Topical Workshop 2015 to be held at the 

Fodele Beach Hotel, Crete, Greece from September 22
nd

 to 27
th

, 2015. 

Tuesday, September 22
nd

, is the day of arrival and Sunday, September 27
th

, is the departure 

day. The workshop will start on Wednesday, September 23
rd

 at 9 a.m. with the registration. 

The workshop website can be found at: 

http://apapes.physics.uoc.gr/SPARC2015 

Information about how to reach the hotel from Heraklion Airport can be found on the 

workshop web page:  

http://apapes.physics.uoc.gr/How_to_get_to_SPARC2015_Fodele.php 

Please note that no transfer to and from the hotel will be provided by the organizers. 

During the workshop we will have oral and poster presentations. The preliminary programme 

can be found at: 

https://indico.gsi.de/conferenceDisplay.py?ovw=True&confId=3937 

The poster session is planned for Friday, September 26
th

,   during the afternoon.  The 

organizers will provide poster panels. The recommended poster size is 84 cm x 119 cm 

(standard A0). Pins and tape to fix the poster will be provided by the organizers. 

The deadline for Abstract (re)submission is August 31
st
, 2015. 



Fodele Beach Hotel provides an all-inclusive accommodation for the workshop participants 

staying at this hotel. Please remember that room reservation is valid ONLY if a deposit of 

30% of the total price has been paid before August 18
th

. For those who made their own 

accommodation arrangements, please consider the requirements of the hotel of your choice. 

The workshop dinner is scheduled for Friday, September 26
th

. All participants are invited to 

join. 

An excursion is planned for Saturday, September 26
th

 in the afternoon. The costs for the 

workshop outing (about 15 Euro/person) have to be paid by each participant individually. 

Payment should be made in cash (in Euros) on Tuesday, September 23
rd

 at the registration. 

More details about the excursion will be provided soon. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact us via the workshop mail address: 

sparc2015@gsi.de 

Looking forward to seeing you at Fodele Beach Hotel, 

Best regards, 

The Organizers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 


